
RFP # G0341 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

Questions and Answers 

 
October 3, 2016 

 

To:  All Bidders 

 
Subject: Architectural and Engineering Services-Functional Program and Pre-

Planning Study at CFIA Charlottetown Laboratory.  RFP # G0341  

 
Bidders are hereby notified of the date change for the site visit as well as the following questions 

raised to date. 

 

Question 1. 
 

Is the functional program and pre-planning study for the Charlottetown Laboratory to be 

undertaken for the entire two story 7,432m2 building or just a portion of the building? 

 

Answer 1.  

 
The functional review will only encompass the space on the 1st floor. 

 

Question 2. 
 

If the scope of work encompasses the smaller portion of the building – could you please clarify 

the scope of work and the GSM? 

 

Answer 2. 
 

The first floor is 3150 sq m. 

 

Note 1:  The date for the mandatory site visit has been changed to October 18th at 10:00am 

Atlantic. 
 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS & CONDITIONS OF THE SUBJECT RFS REMAIN UNCHANGED. 

Aimée Legault 

Procurement Officer 

59 Camelot Drive, Ottawa ON, K1A 0Y9 

Telephone: 613-773-7672 

E-mail: aimee.legault@inspection.gc.ca 


